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19
th
 March 2018 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Driffield Food bank - Schools Food Drive 

 

In the two weeks after the Easter holidays, 9
th

 – 20
th

 April, the school will be holding a food drive for the 

local food bank.  During this period we will be collecting donations in school. 

 

Over the last few years, food banks across the country have seen a significant increase in the number of 

families with children that require their support.  In the last year, over 1.2 million food parcels have been 

distributed nationally.  The local food bank in Driffield is run by volunteers from Churches Together and 

relies on kind donations from the local community to keep going. 

 

Here is a list of the sort of items that can be donated: 

 

 milk (UHT or powdered) 

 sugar (500g) 

 fruit juice (carton) 

 cereals 

 tea bags/instant coffee 

 tinned meat/fish 

 biscuits/snack bars 

 baby food 

 soup 

 pasta sauces 

 tinned puddings 

 rice 

 dried pasta 

 jam 

 nappies/wipes 

 toiletries 

 

Please do not send fresh produce or anything out of date. 

 

Our food drive is part of a wider schools food drive project being held throughout the year in partnership 

with the other schools in the Driffield cluster and supported with a grant from the Driffield Rotary Club. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

 

Mrs Sam Woolhouse 

Headteacher 
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